Council Meeting: 03/22/2022

RECEIVED ON: March 22, 2022 Agenda Item No. 14.D
From: Quentin Purviance
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: For Public Comments on March 22nd - Promenade
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 11:28:25 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

My wife and I bought a home in uptown Whittier in the fall of 2020. Her family is all from Whittier so she knew the
area well but I didn’t, so I’ve only experienced living here with the Greenleaf promenade. It has been delightful, and
I wouldn’t want it any other way. It is easily one of the best features of uptown and adds to the walkability of our
town. Changing it back to an open street would be a mistake and I hope that doesn’t happen.

-Quentin Purviance
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